
NOTICE 

MOUNT CARMEL SCHOOL, 
SECTOR 47-B, CHANDIGARH 

Reg.: Celebration of Lohri. 

Dear Parents/Guardian (Classes Pre-Nursery -II), 
Greetings from Mount Carmel School, Chandigarh! 

Dated-09-01-2025 

We are delighted to announce that Lohri will be celebrated at the School on Monday the 
13th January 2025 with great enthusiasm and joy. To make the celebration more vibrant, 
you are requested to send your wards to School dressed up in Punjabi attire and bring food 
items commonly relished during Lohri , viz., Popcorn, Rewari, Gajak, Peanuts, or Jaggery. 
These treats will be shared among classmates, spreading the warmth and spirit of this joyous 
festival. 

The celebration will include cultural act1v1t1es, songs, and dances, g1vmg students an 
opportunity to learn about the significance of this festival in a fun-filled and engaging 
manner. 

We look forward to your support in making this event a memorable experience for our young 
learners. 

Wishing a very Happy 
Lohri to you and s;our 
family. May the Lohri 
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Happy Lohri! 

Dr. Parveena John Singh 
Principal ' • JI 
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